
To Full Council 

 

Notice of Motion 

 

Cycling Strategy 
 

 
We recognise the importance of cycling in improving the mental and physical wellbeing of 
residents and for improving the air quality of the town. We also recognise and support the 
Government’s commitment to increase the amount of active travel.  
 
We note that in the recent Council active travel bid to Government that the Council does not 
have a Cycling Strategy and note that the proposed Transport Policy going through Council 
at the moment does not include the need for Cycling Strategy. 
 
This Council therefore resolves that it should: 

 
1. Generate a comprehensive strategy to increase the uptake of cycling and make cycling 

safer in our borough. 

 
 
Proposed By: Cllr Nelson 

Cllr Buck 
  
Seconded By Cllr Cox 

Cllr Boyd 
Cllr Burzotta 
Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Dear 
Cllr Evans 
Cllr Flewitt 
Cllr Folkard 
Cllr Garne 
Cllr Garston 
Cllr Habermel 
Cllr Jarvis 
Cllr Bright 
Cllr McGlone 
Cllr Moring 
Cllr Salter 
Cllr Walker 
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